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June 11, 2010 
 
Cynthia Burnham, D.O. 
205 Spurwink Road 
Scarborough ME 04074 
 
Re:  Termination of Consent Agreement  
 
Dear Doctor Burnham: 
 
Thank you for meeting with the Board yesterday.  It was a pleasure to see you again. 
 
This will confirm that, following discussion and commentary, the Board voted unanimously to 
terminate your Consent Agreement, effective yesterday, June 10, 2010. 
 
Again, the Board commends your hard work and compliance with the terms of your 
Agreement.  We wish you the best in your continued recovery. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to call me with any questions or concerns you may have or if we can be 
of any assistance to you.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Susan E. Strout 
Susan E. Strout 
Executive Secretary 
 
cc:  Carrie L. Carney, Assistant Attorney General 
       Joseph R. D. deKay, D.O., Case Reporter 
       Margaret Palmer, Ph.D., Clinical Director, MMPHP 
       Whitney Houghton, M.D.  
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